
DOWN ST MARY PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

Held on Tuesday 10th May 2022 at 7:30 pm in the Village Hall 

Present: Mr J. Tucker, Mr M. Austin, Mrs J. Giles-Bullock, Mr A. Clark, Mrs P. 
Rogers, Mr P. Seller and Mr A. Martin 

This meeting was held separately from the Parish Council Annual Meeting 
to comply with regulations. 

Apologies: Mrs M. Squires, Mr P. Heal  
  

1. Report from the Parish Council Chairman: Mr. Tucker reported that 
because of the Covid outbreak there had been nothing much to report. 
The orchard of fruit trees had been planted. Hopefully there would be 
more to report next year. 
 

2. Matters Arising: None 


